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At a glance,
 
WHEN: Friday 9th of December
WHAT: A Clown Performance – suitable for Senior school and one for Juniors
            Professional Face Painting
            Mr Whippy Ice Creams
What the children need to do: Dress-up if they would like to.
                                                   Demonstrate the Tawhai Values so everyone has
an enjoyable day.
 
Please read this important information and talk with your children prior to

the day.
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers,
 
With the support of the PTSG and our amazing Kelly (Office Manager), a
wonderful day of fun and celebration has been organised for the tamariki of
Tawhai School.
 
This is another opportunity for children to show their Tawhai Values as they have
fun together and enjoy the treats in store!
There will be “Spot Prizes” during the day for children demonstrating the values
with their behaviour.
 
Please pass on the relevant information we have asked for below, directly
to your classroom teacher.
 
On the Day:
Ngā Kukari and Ngā Manu will attend a performance by a clown. There will also
be an opportunity to have their face painted. The team of face painters will use
products that are of professional grade with FDA approved ingredients.
If your child does not wish to have their face painted they can inform us on the
day.
If you do not wish for your child to have their face painted, please inform
the class teacher via email. 
 
Mr Whippy is coming!
All children will be offered an ice cream and we will have a lemonade ice-block
option for those children with dairy / gluten allergies.
Please inform your classroom teacher if your child requires an ice-block.
 
Dressing Up:
Children are invited to “dress up” if they would like to. Possible options are:



Colourful / Christmas / Holidays / Characters…. Anything you fancy!
However, if they are wanting to have their face painted professionally, do
not apply face decorations at home.
 
If you have any other questions that we have not covered, please contact the
classroom teacher.
 
The PB4L and Arts Teams


